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To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Good Day!

I am Maria Angelica Therese C. Santos, a 5th year student from the UST College of Architecture, and I would like to
inquire more on the Sabang Mangrove Forest in Puerto Princesa City, Palawan. The site has become my interest for my
Thesis Project, specifically on the mangroves found in that area. With that, I would like to ask if you have a list of the kind
or species of mangroves found along the Sabang River, or any resources that I could use as a reference to further my
research.

Thank you and I am hoping to hear from you soon!
- Marian Santos
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